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Dr. Howard H. Hines 
Division Dir ctor 
Scci l Sciences 
National Scienc Found tio11 
W shington D.C. 20550 

Dear Dr. Hines : 

June 6 , 1975 

I am writing with respect to your letter of Apr il 9, 1975 
notifying me that Proposal No SOC7Sl0339 "Experiments in Flintworking 
Technology" would not be upported by th National Science Foundation. 
Any comments and/or criticisms of the proposal which you could provide 
would b of v lu in considering the fe sibility of future r e est 
for research support . 

Sincerely, 

Don E. Cr abt ree 
R e rch ~.s ciate 

DF.C/mj 

cc: Pr . V rn Lestrud 
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